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ATTENDANCE- WOW!  These classes received a popcorn reward for an average attendance of 96% or better: 
Ms. Smith and Mrs. Pena 

 
Autism Awareness- On April 4th, we will have our third annual Let’s Get Crack’in on Autism Fundraiser.  Students will be able to purchase confetti eggs ($1 

each, limit 2 per student) to crack on their teacher’s heads. New this year $5 eggs for students to purchase to crack on Mrs. Howard or Mrs. Tucker's head! 

Each child will participate by running through an obstacle course and if they have purchased an egg/s, their teacher will be at the end of the obstacle course 

ready to be cracked on!  This is a fun way to raise money for Autism Awareness.  If your child wants an egg/s they will be on sale for one morning only-April 

4th!  

REGISTRATION FOR 2018-2019—We will register students for next year on April 17, 18 and 19.  PK will register in the library on 

Tuesday from 9 to 3 and from 5:00-7:00 p.m. and on Wednesday from 9 to 3 p.m.  Kindergarten registration will be in the office on Thursday 

from 9 to 3:30 p.m.  To register, these documents will be needed:  birth certificate, Social Security card, shot records, proof of income (2017  

income tax preferred) and proof of insurance (Medicaid, insurance, etc.). Current PK students will already be registered for Kindergarten for 

the 2018-2019 school year.  Please let us know if your PK student will not attend K at Levelland ABC.  

SITE-BASED COMMITTEE MEETING--Our Site-based Committee will meet on Mon., April 16th, at 3:45 in the cafeteria.  

Agenda items are due on Mon., April 9th—one week prior.  This is our final regularly scheduled SBDM meeting for this 

school year.   
GRADUATION PICTURES—Graduation pictures will be taken on FRIDAY, April 13th.  No money is due at that time.  It is 
recommended that boys wear a white shirt with a collar and girls wear a white shirt.  There will be no make-ups for 
graduation pictures.  Please send a remind 101 to your parents.                                                                                                                         
PARENTS IN ACTION— The next PIA meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 10th, at 6:00 pm.  All parents are encouraged to attend!  The 

topic for the meeting is Child Abuse Prevention.  As always, child care is provided. (1ST NOTICE)  

PK LAP-3 ASSESSMENTS—We will conduct PK LAP-3 testing from April 9-13.  Results from these assessments will be 

presented to parents at final home visits the last week of April and first week of May.     
Kindergarten NWEA Assessment—NWEA assessments for the end-of-year will be completed April 16th - May 1st.  Results of these will 

be shared with parents at conferences or sent home to parents on Thursday, May 10th 
APRIL 23rd-BAD WEATHER DAY-We will have early dismissal on Friday, April 20th                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
WHEN I GROW UP DAY/SPC COLLEGE DAY- On April 27th, Kindergarten students will participate in SPC's College Days.  This is 
a field trip to SPC and there will be a schedule forthcoming.  PK students will stay on campus and attend stations about 
different types of jobs they can choose when they grow up.  This is a part of our college readiness goals. 

 
  

 


